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: THE SAFE ALTERNATIVE

March 1, 1999

Mr. William Sinclair, Director
Utah Division of Radiation Control
168 North 1950 West

Salt Luke City, UT 84114-4850

N. King Stablein, Acting Chief

Uranium Recovery Branch

Division of Waste Management

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

11545 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852-2738

RE:  Shipment Discrepancies
Dear Sirs:

On February 22, 1999, three shipments of 11e.(2) waste from Generator 4005, waste stream 01,
arrived at the Envirocare of Utah, Inc., (Envirocare) site without the necessary paperwork. The
shipments were placed on hold and remained outside the restricted area until Envirocare had
received the paperwork. Envirocare has informed the Generator that a corrective action plan that
defines how they intend to prevent this type of incident in the future is required.

If you have any questions or conrerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate 1o contact me at
(601) 532 1330.

Sincerely, )

Al A
Mark Ledoux, CHP
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer

Cc:  Blair Spitzberg
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